
 

NOTICE OF COMPLAINT 

 
 

September 30, 2022 

ICMS #: 2022-0857        

 

On September 28, 2022, the OPO received an online complaint.  

The complainant alleges: Your office driving unit  continued to turn on lights and 
sirens to get through red lights En route westbound on  street As citizens we know 
to pull right but this officer did this multiple times and drivers literally almost crashed or 
came to abrupt stops at the intersection ). If going to an emergency this 
is fine but to simply do it so their not in traffic is unacceptable. I understand the officer 
safety perspective and ensuing egress but these are obvious abuses of power. 

 

This notice of complaint is a request for Internal Affairs to initiate an investigation to 
determine if the employee conduct is within compliance of APD policy, Civil Service 
Rules, and Municipal Civil Service Rules. 

 

 




